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From: S Jackson-Heookins Warran « e e e — -
Sant: 14 September 2018 10:353

To: Planning Policy _

Subject: : RE: B3 Issues and Options consultation for the next Local Plan

Dear Wr Smith,

Thank you for consulting on Test Valley's Borough Council’s Regulation 18 Issues and Options document for its new
Local Plan. Flease note that this response represents the views of both the Eastleigh Borough Council and
Southampton City Council local planning authorities with regards to its com bined planning policy team.

we suppart the approach taken in identifying the key issues and options across a range of themes. We particularly
note and support the intention to apply the Government's proposed standardised methodology for waorking out
how many homes need to be planned for across Test Valley. We also support the recognition of other issues such as
health and wellbeing and how the planning system can play 2 role in helping ta reduce bealth related problems.

we would welcome continued dialogue as the Local Plan is progressed towards the Preferred Options (Regulation
18 stage).

Flease get in touch if you wish to discuss our response further.
Yours sincerely,

Warren

Warren Jackson-Hookins
Planning Palicy Specialist
Strateqy - Strategic Planning
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This e-rmafl is subject to recording andfor monitoring. Any content or attachments are for the person to whom it is
addressed, and may be confidential.

If you get it by mistake, please email us back as soon as possible, and then delete it from your systerm; please do not
pass it on to anyone elze, or use the information in ik

We do our best to gquard against virusas. If you get a virus, we cannot accept liability for any damage.

You should carry out your own virus check before you open attachments.

Eastleigh Borough Council

Fram: Planning Policy [mailt
Sent: 06 July 2013 11:22

Subject: B2 lssues and Options consultation for the next Local Flan

The Council is preparing our next Local Plan for the Borough for the period to 2036,

A Local Plan has to be based.upon national planning guidance [National Planning Policy Framework and Planning
Practice Guidance), the.evidence that we have collected and have takeninto account, and what the Council and our
communities see as the key planning issues. '

The Council is therefore consulting on the issues and options for the next Local Plan, as the first stage in the
preparation process, aims to gt your views on the issues that face the Borough, and those that live and work in Test

1



